
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 3, 2025 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Estes Park Public Safety Campus, CO project in fiscal year 2026. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Estes Park, located at 170 
MacGregor Ave, Estes Park, CO 80517. The funding would be used for a new police department 
facility. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve the safety and 
effectiveness of the emergency response entities serving Estes Park.  
 
The project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the 
Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress 


